
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 December 18th: All school 
Christmas Program @ 
9:30 

 December 19th-Jan 1st: 
Christmas break-No 
school 

 January 2nd: School 
resumes 
 

  I hope you all had a blessed Thanksgiving! We had a wonderful time at our 
Thanksgiving feasts prior to the break.  Thank you for providing such wonderful 
foods for the children to enjoy.  We are eager to celebrate the Christmas 
season with your children.  And we are especially thankful for the opportunity to 
share the story of Jesus’ birth during this season.  What a great reason to 
celebrate!  

 

 Remember to send a jacket with your child each day. We go on 
the playground unless it is raining or below freezing. Please be sure 
to label your child’s jacket.  

 Our Christmas program is December 18th @ 9:30 AM in the 
Church Sanctuary. ALL children should be in their classrooms by 
8:45. There will be EMC for Tuesday/Thursday children this day. 
We will not offer EMC for the MWF EMC children on this day.  
After the program we will have a short time of fellowship and 
refreshments in Tartan Hall as well as an opportunity to pick up 
some Christmas goodies from your children.  Please plan to bring a 
treat to share for our fellowship time. You can drop your treat off 
in Tartan Hall before you head over to the sanctuary.  Your 
children will be dismissed to you after the program to begin 
Christmas break.  

 Consider making a donation to the Hazel Sparks Scholarship Fund 
in honor of your child’s teacher this Christmas. This fund provides 
tuition funds for students in need.  See the director for how to 
make this happen.  

 Christmas break is December 18-January 1. School resumes 
January 2nd.  

 Scholastic book orders can be done online. The preschool code is  
MHWWZ .  

  I will be closing  the December order on December 5th to ensure delivery 
before Christmas break.  

 

 

 

 

December 
 

NEWS 

CHAPEL NEWS From Mrs. Katie 
We are having so much fun in chapel 
worshiping God together! In November 
we have explored superheroes of the 
Bible including: Queen Esther, 
Shadrach, Meshack, Abednego, and 
David. This week we will talk about 
friendship and read the story of Ruth 
and Naomi. Later in December we will 
celebrate the birth of Jesus! Your 
children have learned a few songs in 
chapel this year including "Joy, Joy, Joy" 
and "This Little Light of Mine." In 
December we will sing "Away in a 
Manger." Try singing these songs with 
your children in the car and have them 
teach you the hand motions we learned! 
I wish all of you a happy Advent season!  
 
Love, Mrs. Katie 
 

Merry Christmas to all of you from all 
of us at Fort Hill Preschool! 


